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Port Authority Caucus Continues 
Three Governors, two U.S. Senators, members of Congress, and 
members of the Ohio General Assembly are among the VIP visitors 
hosted at the Aerospace Center over the years.  The Port Authority 
“caucus” is informed and engaged. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/caucus   

Capital Project Work Continues 
In addition to South Campus projects to extend storm sewer lines 
and clear ditches, there are capital projects underway on the Base 
Campus of the Aerospace Center. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Building Construction Continues 
Steel beams are up.  The roof decking is going on.  Soon, the 
concrete slab will be poured and framing will be going up.  The 
Horton Building is making daily, visible progress.  Track it all at 
Facebook.  Even if you don’t have a Facebook account, you can 
view the updates. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding 

 


